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Purpose: The Township has prepared this addendum in response to inquiries related 

to the Tender for New and Replacement Asphalt Sidewalks issued on May 20, 2025.  

 

Question 1: Will geotextile fabric be required beneath the granular base? If so, 
should we factor that into our price?  
 
Answer 1: Geotextile fabric is not required beneath granular base  

 
Question 2: Would it be acceptable for us to drive our machinery (20 ton dump truck) 
over the grass if we restore any disturbed areas to their original condition afterward?  
 
Answer 2: We anticipate that in order to complete some of the work that equipment will 
need to go over the grass area. The grass area should be to the south of the sidewalk 
on County Rd 2. 
 
Question 3: Do the two tie-ins per property (one near the house and one by the road) 

count as one tie-in or two? 

Answer 3: North and South of the sidewalk count as one driveway tie-in. Anticipate 
about a one foot distance for tie-in. 
 
Question 4: Do the 500 tonnes of Granular A listed in the tender apply exclusively to 

areas outside the new and replacement sidewalk scopes, or does this quantity include 

the material needed for the sidewalks and tie-ins? 

Answer 4: The granular A estimated quantity should be sufficient material needed for 

both the sidewalks and tie-ins. 

 
Question 5:  Could you please confirm the expected project start date and the deadline 
for substantial completion? 
 
Answer 5: Anticipate start date of project would anytime after June 24th and project 
completed by no later than August 27, 2025.  
 
 
 

*End of Addendum* 


